
October	2,	2014	
	
	
	
Dear	Friends,	
	
As	you	know,	[Jane	and	John]	started	their	first	year	at	[private	school]	this	fall.		We	
feel	so	blessed	that	our	children	are	part	of	the	[private	school]	community!		It	has	
been	very	exciting	to	watch	their	enthusiasm	grow	over	the	last	few	months.		They	
have	already	made	many	genuine	friendships	and	their	love	for	learning	grows	
every	day.		As	parents,	we	are	so	thankful	for	their	teachers	who	are	reinforcing	the	
values	we	teach	at	home	and	providing	our	children	with	a	strong	educational	
foundation	for	the	future.		We	love	[private	school]!	
	
Along	this	line,	there	is	an	opportunity	for	our	friends	and	family	to	come	along	side	
us	and	support	our	children’s	education	through	the	Tuition	Tax	Credit	program.		
The	state	of	Arizona	has	implemented	this	truly	unique	program	and	our	desire	is	to	
take	full	advantage	of	it!		As	an	Arizona	taxpayer,	you	can	re-direct	your	state	
income	taxes	to	benefit	a	specific	student	or	school	of	your	choice	by	making	a	tax	
credit	contribution	to	a	school	tuition	organization,	like	Yuma's	Education	
Scholarship	Fund	For	Kids,	Inc.		In	2014	the	maximum	credit	for	married	couples	is	
$2,106	and	$1,053	for	single	taxpayers,	or	your	state	tax	liability,	whichever	is	less.		
Not	only	is	this	a	charitable	donation	for	federal	tax	purposes,	since	YES	Fund	for	
Kids	is	a	501c(3)	organization,	this	is	a	dollar-for-dollar	tax	credit	that	directly	
reduces	the	amount	you	must	pay	to	the	state	of	Arizona.		The	best	part	is	that	you	
are	able	to	control	where	some	of	your	tax	dollars	go	while	helping	with	[Jane	and	
John’s]	tuition!		We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	take	the	credit	for	our	children.		
Here’s	how	you	can…	
	
Included	with	this	letter	is	a	donation	form	from	Yuma's	Education	Scholarship	
Fund	For	Kids,	Inc.,	a	School	Tuition	Organization	in	Arizona.		All	you	have	to	do	is	
fill	out	the	form	and	mail	it	along	with	your	check	or	credit	card	information	by	
April	15,	2015	to	be	eligible	to	receive	the	credit	for	2014.		If	you	would	like	more	
information	about	this	program,	their	website	is	www.yesfundforkids.org	,	and	you	
can	even	make	the	donations	on	there	if	you	prefer.		Now	is	your	chance	to	re-direct	
your	tax	dollars	while	supporting	[Jane	and	John].	
	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
The	Doe	Family	


